Musoke, Flo

From: Kirk, Debbie

Sent: 11 July 2012 08:57

To: DC Business Support Reports Inbox

Subject: FW: Objection to plans for Cofferidge Close, Stony Stratford 11/00143/FUL
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Green

————— Original Message---——-

From: Lynda Cantor *

Sent: 10 July 2012 19:39

To: Kirk, Debbie

Subject: Objection to plans for Cofferidge Close, Stony Stratford

Dear Ms Kirk,

When I moved to Stony Stratford some 12 years ago, one of the reasons was to enjoy a
picturesque market town. Now, to my horror, I hear that there is a proposal to the
site Cofferidge Close. Stony

Stratford is a picturesque, peaceful town and we do not need large

supermarkets when we have so much choice in Milton Keynes. Budgens is

quite adequate for our needs . To cut down trees is sacrelidge and totally

spoil that area. We should be looking to preserving the buildings that we

have rather than flattening the area. I am a guide dog owner and rely on my dog to
find his way around town with the routes he has been taught. I also fear that the
develoOpment will destroy he strong sense otf community in our town as demonstrated by
our success in Stony in Bloom and other activities. To have these volunteers is a
wonderful achievement and we do not want to lose their support, hard work and
achievement in making Stony Stratford such a lovely town to live in.

Please can you publish my objection on the MKC open access website.

Yours sincerely,
Mrs Lynda Cantor MBE



